Sample Pastor Letter

“God, from my youth you have taught me.” (Psalm 71:17)
Dear sisters and brothers in Christ Jesus, 

It’s commonly said that the youth of today are the future of the PC(USA), but if you’ve spent any time at one of our churchwide youth gatherings such as the Presbyterian Youth Triennium or Faith in 3D event or with our own youth group, you may be inclined to argue the validity of that statement, as well-meaning as it may be. Instead, you’re likely ready to proclaim that these young people, just as much its present as its future.
Each year on Pentecost Sunday we still celebrate the coming of the Holy Spirit, and the birth of the Church. The Holy Spirit remains with us still, connecting us with the church of the past, continuing to inspire the church of today, and pointing us to the church of the future.
The Pentecost Offering is one of the four Special Offerings of the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.). When you give to the Pentecost Offering during Sunday morning worship, you help bring God’s transforming, redeeming love to children at risk, guide and nurture young people’s growing faith, and provide opportunities for young adults to become spiritual leaders—all in the name of Jesus Christ. 

Forty percent of the Offering stays within our own congregation to support ministries that help youth and children at risk and this year we have chosen _______ to receive our funds. The remainder is sent to the Presbyterian Mission Agency to support other programs that help youth and young adults and advocate for children at risk.

Thank you for your support of the Pentecost Offering.

With great anticipation of Christ, and in his love, 

